Helping Hands of Roseville

NEWSLETTER



Est 2012

December 2022

Con Cont

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.



Roseville's Food Pantry can continue its mission of feeding hungry people because the community continues to support the organization.

Helping Hands thanks the following individuals who shared in November 2022:
Goldwing Motorcycle Club Casey's General Store Roseville
Roseville Christian Church Kathy & Dave Erlandson
Community Health Foundation of Warren & Henderson Counties
Jerry & Mary Ann Shrader Lawson Babbitt American Legion Auxillary
Illinois State Police District 14 Karen Larkin Mark & Susan Johnson
Security Savings Bank Swan Creek United Methodist Women Amy Corman Ron
Koch Dave & Kay Stropes Roseville United Methodist Church Janet Steiner
Roseville Women's Club Johna Young Terry & Karen Starbuck Save-A-Lot Foods
Elizabeth Rodgers





We were blessed to have received 290 pounds of food donated by the Illinois State Police District 14 in Macomb! They had a food drive and donated to pantries in the 5 counties they serve. Thank you so much!!

2022 2023 Booth of three ...

President Gundy Minter Title Bresident Bary Gossett Secretary: Latter Steiner Treasurer: Flint McCullough

265 W. Penn, Roseville, H.

Page 1

helpinghandsofroseville org

These beautiful hams will be available this month! One per family will be given out until Christmas.



We were so incredibly blessed to receive nearly 2,000 pounds of food donations from Freezing for Food this year! Thank you to WRAM/WMOI for sponsoring this event twice a year to benefit Jamieson Center pantry and Helping Hands. We couldn't do what we do without you!

Thanks to these helpful gents for loading our trailer on Friday. What a job!





UPCOMING EVENTS:

Christmas in the Village - Wed., Dec. 7 from 5 - 7pm

REMINDERS:

*Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search "Helping Hands Food Pantry"

*Our website is helpinghandsofroseville.org

*By choosing "Helping Hands of Roseville" as your charitable organization on smile amazon.com, your on-line Amazon shopping can benefit the Pantry.

> The Pantry is open MONDAYS 9-Noon and THURSDAYS 3-6 p.m.

Numbers for NOVEMBER

145 Families, representing 431 individuals, including 127 children, 14 proxies and 48 families on SNAP.

Our December shifts are all full!! Thank you!! Give Jan S a call at 309-255-7504 to sign up for January or to ask about becoming a volunteer.

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands.Roseville@gmail.com